
 

Westwood is creating a Housing Production Plan (HPP)! 

The Town’s Housing Partnership invites you to participate in a Community Visioning Workshop 

to discuss current and future housing needs in Westwood. 

Housing in Westwood 

Community Visioning Workshop 

November 13, 2018 

7:00 pm  

Downey School Cafeteria 

Completing a HPP that gains approval from the Massachusetts Department of Housing & Community 

Development (DHCD) serves two purposes: (1) It provides a document that guides future Town decisions 

pertaining to residential development, particularly affordable housing and (2) It can provide a Safe 

Harbor from Chapter 40B challenges if the Town were to fall below its minimum 10% affordable housing 

requirement and can satisfy intermediate goals towards affordable development established in the HPP. 

 

If you have questions, or would like to request a reasonable accommodation in order to fully participate 

in the workshop, please contact Sarah Bouchard, Housing & Zoning Agent at 781-251-2598 or 

sbouchard@townhall.westwood.ma.us. 

 

 

See you there! 
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